From: Stephanie Wright

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: I oppose HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 9:49:02 AM

Dear representatives,
I vehemently OPPOSE HB 3063

As a parent [ cannot support a bill that takes away the religious, philosophical and personal
objections to vaccine exemption for a few reasons:

#1: There have been NO double-blind studies with a placebo control on vaccines. All vaccines
were tested against other vaccines with similar ingredients, NOT against a saline-based
placebo. This is problematic because it invalidates the studies.

#2: Fetal DNA used in vaccines that were obtained through abortion. This is an ethical and
moral issue that I disagree with on a fundamental level. I cannot willingly and knowingly
inject my children with aborted fetal tissue that has been shown in studies to cause damage
both to healthy immune systems AND healthy DNA.

#3: The carcinogenic chemical Glyphosate has been tested and found to be in many vaccines.
No wonder childhood cancer is on the rise.

#4: It is unethical to mandate substances that even the US Supreme Court deemed
"unavoidably unsafe".

Please do not take our rights away as parents, health professionals and the rights of our
children. There is NO one size fits all vaccine! Would you mandate everyone take penicillin?
Of course not, because for a huge population of people, penicillin is harmful.

The risk of injury due to vaccinations is too great a risk for my family and many others. Sadly,
it is not until many of us have experienced vaccine injury that we were aware of the dangers.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Wright
Concerned parent
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